
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

    
 
 
 
 
August 26, 2021 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
The parents and students of Readington Township have a unique opportunity to participate in a 
research project being conducted through Temple University.  This project was approved at the August 
24, 2021 Board of Education meeting.   
  
The STEM Learning Lab at Temple University is seeking English-speaking students enrolled in grades 
four through 10 in the 2020-2021 school year and their parents to participate in an online study about 
their math learning. All materials are completed online, and should take no more than an hour each 
for a parent and a student to complete.  
  
Parents, if you are interested in participating, please complete this information form (STEMlab--
Readington), after which you will receive an email instructing your student to complete their portion. 
Participants will each receive an electronic $10 Amazon gift card, and families will also be entered for 
a chance to win a $100 Amazon gift card. 
  
If parents or guardians have any questions regarding this study, please contact Dr. Julie Booth at 
Temple University at julie.booth@temple.edu.    
 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
Jonathan Hart, Ph.D. 
Superintendent of Schools 
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